CITY OF

FORT LAUDERDALE \l"lr

April 23, 2015

Ms. Nectaria M. Chakas, Esq.

Lochrie & Chakas, P.A.

1401 E. Broward Boulevard, Suite 303
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

Re: 2" Extension of Revocable License for Street Closure of a Portion of S.W. 24"
Avenue

Dear Ms. Chakas:

| am in receipt of your correspondence dated April 9, 2015 (copy attached) and the Assistant
City Attorney’s analysis of my authority to extend the term of the September 16, 2014
Revocable License.

Pursuant to Paragraph 4.1(a) of the Revocable License, the Licensee is hereby granted an
extension of the termination date from April 29, 2015 to June 28, 2015. Please be advised that
in accordance with Paragraph 4.1(a) the road can only be closed for three (3) weeks during that
sixty (60) day period, upon providing proper notice to the City, after procuring the required
permits and otherwise complying with the terms of the Revocable License.

If you should have any questions, please contact Alex Scheffer, P.E. — Urban Design Engineer
at (954) 828-5123 or ascheffer@fortlauderdale.gov.

Thank you for your attention and consideration in this matter.

Sincgyely.
n ﬂ >

Lee R. keldipan, ICMA-CM
City Manager

Enclosures: Extension Request Letter from N. Chakas dated 4/9/15
Authority to extend term of 9/16/14 Revocable License
1% Extension Grant Letter dated 1/30/14

C. Jenni Morejon, Sustainable Development Director
Diana Alarcon, Transportation & Mobility Director
Ella Parker, Urban Design & Development Manager
Alex Scheffer, Urban Design Engineer
Robert B. Dunckel, Assistant City Attorney
Lynn Solomon, Assistant City Attorney
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January 30, 2015

Ms. Nectaria M. Chakas, Esqg.

Lochrie & Chakas, P.A.

1401 E. Broward Boulevard, Suite 303
Fart Laudsrdale, FL 33301

RE: EXTENSION OF REVOCABLE LICENSE TERM FOR STREET
CLOSURE FOR A PORTION OF S.W. 24™ AVENUE

Dear Ms. Chakas;

I am in receipt of your correspondence dated 1/12/2015 (copy attached) and Lynn
Solomon's analysis of my authority to extend the term of the 09/16/2014 Revocable
Licensa.

Pursuant to Paragraph 4.1(a) of the Revocable License, the Licensee is hereby granted
an extension of the termination date from February 28, 2015 to Aprif 29, 2015. Please
be advised that in accordance with Paragraph 4.1(a) the road can only be closed for
three weeks during that sixty-day period, upon providing proper notice to the City, after
procuring the required permits and otherwise complying with the terms of the Revocable
License,

If you should have any questions, please contact Alex Scheffer at 954-828-5123 or
ascheffer@fortlauderdale.gov.

Thank you for your kind attention and consideration in this matter.

Sincesely,

N

ee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM
City Manager

Attachment: Letter dated 1/12/15
Authority to extend term of 9/16/14 Revocable License

C: Jenni Morejon, Sustainable Development Director
Diana Alarcon, Transportation & Mohility Director
Ella Parker, Urban Design & Development Manager
Alex Scheffer, Urban Design Engineer
Robert B. Dunckel, Asst. City Attorney
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